
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Don"t Adopt Zero Emission Mandate
Date: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 8:24:19 AM

From: Raymond Keller <raykeller@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2023 4:26 PM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: Don't Adopt Zero Emission Mandate
 
Dear Gov. Carney and Secretary Garvin,

I am writing today as the owner of an electric VW ID4 to OPPOSE adoption of standards such as
California’s requiring zero-emission vehicles. I love my electric vehicle, but I also live in American
where it is not my right to impose what I like on other people. Electric or zero-emission vehicle can
be made as attractive as possible through incentives to purchase, but at no point should those
wanting fossil fuel powered vehicles be penalized or, worse yet, not able to purchase the vehicle they
want. I think the policy of government dictating what is available for sale in a free market is
government overreach.

Again, as a very proud and happy electric vehicle owner I ask you simply to OPPOSE zero-emission
mandates.

Sincerely,

Dr. Raymond Keller Jr.
(207) 929-0576
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